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2013 CHE AGM and Annual Conference
The Annual General Meeting and policy-making conference of the Campaign for Homosexual Equality will be held on Sunday 7th July 2013 at the Marchmont Community Centre, 62 Marchmont Street, London WC1N 1AB (near Gay’s the Word bookshop). There is access to the venue for the disabled. Registration from 1:30pm. Proceedings start at 2pm. and finish by 6pm at the latest. Light refreshments provided.
Speakers will include Daniela Hermann, Head of Policy and Research at the Kaleidoscope Trust, which works to promote diversity and freedom from unlawful discrimination for LGBT people around the world.
Closing date for submitting Ordinary Motions: Friday 7th June 2013 (Ordinary Motions require the signatures of 3 paid-up CHE members). All motions should be sent to CHE, c/o London Friend, 86 Caledonian Road, London, N1 9DN, or by e-mail to info@c-h-e.org.uk.
An invitation to be a member of the CHE Executive Committee will be sent, along with the Conference papers (including full Agenda for the meeting), in due course.

CHE Update
Some developments since the Spring Newsletter

In March we once again awarded the Derek Oyston film prize. The judging team comprised Executive Committee members Seán McGouran, Nettie Pollard, and Ross Burgess, plus Brian Robinson of the British Film Institute. We awarded the first prize to Taboo… Yardies, about the plight of gay and lesbian people in Jamaica, and the second prize to Intersexion, relating the lives of intersex people.

Our Quarterly Meeting in April heard two interesting and contrasting presentations, from the historian Rictor Norton about gay life in the 18th century, and from Mukasa Musa of the Movement for Justice. 
We have given small grants to Galop, London’s LGBT anti-hate crime charity, and Rainbows Across Borders, supporting LGBT asylum seekers in and around Croydon. We have sponsored a series of meetings organised by LAGNA, the Lesbian and Gay Newsmedia Archive, and agreed to contribute towards the cost of the LGBT History Month 2014 Pre-launch in Birmingham this November.
The Marriage (Same Sex Couples) Bill has passed all its stages in the Commons, but is likely to meet stiff opposition in the Lords in mid-June. Peter Tatchell has issued some suggestions on lobbying the Lords – see http://tinyurl.com/ntmlhnp. You can get involved with this and other issues by joining the LGBT Campaigns e-list: e-mail join@LGBTcampaigns.org.uk, mentioning that you’re a CHE member.
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